
Extraordinary Circumstances 
 

      WUDT-LD, channel 8, Detroit, MI, has a pending application to increase it’s coverage with 
new antennas. That application is currently awaiting approval from Canada.  

   A recent snow and ice storm severely damaged the current antennas, causing a large amount 
of reverse power. To stay on the air, we are requesting an STA to operate with the proposed  
antennas at a reduced power that falls within the currently granted 48 dBu contour. (See 
Attaqched) 

  If and when we get approval from Canada, we will increase the ERP to the full 3 Kw power. The 
STA will best serve the public by not causing a disruption of WUDT programming even though 
the coverage is greatly reduced.   


